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Concerned Women for America Legislative Action Committee  
Endorses Brian Seitz for State Representative District 156 

 
Branson, Missouri — Concerned Women for America Legislative Action Committee (CWALAC) has 
announced its endorsement of Brian Seitz in the 2020 State Representative race for the 156th District. 
 
In making the announcement, CWALAC cited Seitz’s pro-life, pro-family stance, and his past private work 
as pastor, teaching the members of his congregation the truth of the Gospel and teaching them to be 
good citizens, to vote, to be involved, to participate in our republican form of government. 
 
We are confident that Seitz will support the issues important to Missourians, such as the sanctity of life, 
education reform, parents’ rights, limited government, lower taxes, and property rights as well as 
oppose issues that harm families. CWALAC acknowledges that much of Seitz’s ability to be effective for 
all Missourians is his understanding of our Founding Fathers’ intent when using timeless principles to 
draft our U.S. Constitution and form our republic.  Brian Seitz is truly a constitutional conservative and 
understands the proper role of civil government. 

 
According to CWALAC, Seitz knows the importance of strong marriages and families. He and his wife, 
Valerie, have been married for 32 years. They have three adult children. 

 

“Brian Seitz’s moral virtue and his basic understanding of the founding documents of our country and 

the principles on which they are based give him a strong foundation for representing his constituents in 

Jefferson City,” said Bev Ehlen, Missouri State Director for Concerned Women for America. “We are 

confident that Brian Seitz will effectively defend and strengthen Missouri families. I am confident in his 

ability to discern the proper role of civil government and his ability to make the right decisions because 

of his Biblical worldview.”  

 
“Seitz will defend the God-given rights of both the born and the unborn guaranteed in our Constitution, 
and to work to ensure that future generations get to enjoy the blessings God has poured out on our 
country. Rather than having the government try to run our lives, Seitz believes each of us should be 
empowered to enjoy our rights of life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness.”  
 
“Brian Seitz has been an asset to his community. We believe he will serve and represent the 156th State 
Representative District with sincerity, honesty, and integrity,” Ehlen concluded. “It is our pleasure to join 
with others to endorse his candidacy.” 
 

### 

 
Concerned Women for America Legislative Action Committee (CWALAC) is the legislation and advocacy arm of 

Concerned Women for America. Concerned Women for America is the nation's largest public policy women's 

organization with a rich 40-year history of helping our members across the country bring Biblical principles into all 

levels of public policy. 


